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I have been a subject of workplace violence. I am in support of SB537 because of my 

experience and lack of employer support when violence occurs. I ask that you 

consider and support SB 537 to add a layer of support to nurses. We provide care 

without bias and will continue to do so. Thank for supporting.  


